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As most of you know, we spent most of 2018 and 2019

working on repairing Hannah House. With all the

repairs now finished, the rooms are now redecorated,

and the house is ready for moms and babies. All we

need now to reopen, is the hiring of our Resident

Advocates. Our Resident Advocates are similar to

Resident Assistants.  Our RA's work at Hannah House

and build relationships with our residents, assist with

meal planning, and other life skills. We have both

Evening and Weekend full and part-time positions

available, as well as a live-in Overnight position. 
 

To view the full job descriptions and fill out an

application, please visit hannahcenter.org/employment.

You can also contact our Hannah House Director, Liz

Franklin, at liz@hannahcenter.org or at 812-334-2662. 

HIRING AT HANNAH HOUSE HANNAH THON 2020
We're so excited for the upcoming Hannah-Thon

on April 17th! Hannah-Thon is our annual 12 hour

radio-a-thon that is hosted by Spirit 95.1 and

broadcast live over the radio and online from the

Hannah House Maternity Home.  This is an event

that Spirit 95.1has blessed us with for many many

years.  We are grateful for everything they do for

us at Hannah Center. Hannah-Thon is about

highlighting our clients and residents. Yes, we are

still raising awareness and funds for our

organization. But, it is mostly about the ones who

have changed because of what we do. The day is

filled with stories from clients who choose to be

heard. They tell THEIR stories. We listen and

support them.



OUR NEEDS
Some of our most 

pressing needs are: 

3T/4T Boys and Girls Pull-Ups
3T, 4T, 5T, & 6/7 Boys & Girls Clothes

 

However, these are only a few items

that are almost, or are fully, out of.

stock. For our full needs list, please

visit our website at:

hannahcenter.org/current+needs 
 

We also recently created our Amazon

Needs List! Here, you can order the

items we are in need of and have

them shipped directly to the Hannah

Center! This will allow you to keep

donating and providing the

necessary items to keep the Hannah

Center open, right from your phone!

Follow http://a.co/fdMYmWG to
browse our wishlist

 

OUR HOURS
Pregnancy Testing, Intakes, and 

Donation Drop-Off Hours

Monday: 9am-11:30am, 1-4pm

Tuesday: 9am-11:30am, 1-6pm

Wednesday: 9am-11:30am, 1-4pm

Thursday: 9am-11:30am

Friday: CLOSED

 

Material Support Hours

Monday: 10am-11:30am, 1-4pm

Tuesday: 1pm–6pm

Wednesday: 10am–11:30am, 1pm–4pm

Thursday: CLOSED

Friday: CLOSED

OUR CLASSES 
THIS YEAR 

This year we created a new

class series called New

Beginnings. This program will

encompass what clients need

to know in the first few months

of parenthood! 
 

We now hold the following

classes: 

-Prenatal and Childbirth

-Safe Sleep

-Growing Together 

-Mom's Group

-Parenting Group

 

NEW HOURS 
IN MARCH

On March 2nd we will offer

new extended Material Support

hours! We will start opening

from 10am-11:30am on

Tuesdays and Thursdays. We

are hoping these extended

hours will give everyone more

opportunities to get the items

they need and will help with

our frequent parking lot

overcrowding.  We will also be

open during those times to

take donations and do intakes.

 

FOLLOW US
Facebook: thehannahcenter

Instagram: thehannahcenter

Twitter: thehannahcenter

VOLUNTEERS
NEEDED 

We are needing volunteers for a

few special events we have

coming up! 

Home Show

February 28th-March 1st

-Kid Zone sign in table, which

we are sponsoring. 

We are working in 2 hour shifts

throughout the weekend, so

hopefully there is a time that

works for you! 

 

Hannah-Thon - April 17th

Pre-Event:  

-Help put up flyers

-Making food

-Calling donors, churches, &

businesses

-Picking up donations
 

Day of: 

-Answering Phones

-Working in the Kitchen

-Greeter

-Floaters

-Prayer

-Data Entry

 

If you are interested in

volunteering, please email Angie

at info@hannahcenter.org or

call 812-334-0104

 


